From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: Response to Secretary of States **Date:** 11 November 2021 12:46:45

Dear Sirs,

Please may I confirm that Ramsgate town council considered its' response to the Secretary of State's letter inviting comments on the recently published independent aviation assessor's draft report (by Ove Arup & Partners), the suite of responses to his first consultation and other representations deemed relevant for the purposes of the re-determination of the application at an extra-ordinary council meeting on the 3rd November 2021. And it was resolved to fully support the findings of the independent aviation assessors draft report.

Yours faithfully,

Laura Fidler Town Clerk and RFO Ramsgate Town Council



This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee and may also be privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee, or have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete it from your system and do not copy, disclose or otherwise act upon any part of this email or its attachments. Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of Ramsgate Town Council.